
17 February 1968 

Lt. Col. K. D. Miller 
Commander, 3rd Security Police Squadron 

Dear Colonel Miller, 

Enclosed are a couple _of copie·s of the fruit of my snooping around 
and bothering a few of' your people . It's not great literature, 
but I thought maybe you'd like· tG sen,d a copy to Capt. Maisey's 
folks. Use your own judgment. I might stop by the Information 
office, and ask t hem what they think - if they 'd think it could 
maybe be sent to AIRMEN or some other AF publication . Otherwise, 
it will probably only see the light of day in a local Catholic 
diocesan paper at home - if that! 

Thanks for your cooperation and time. The respect and esteem 
expressed in tre article is genuine . 

Sincerely, 

'~ ---:- ~: /) 
\~~~~\J.~~-

Don.aJrl J. Sh~han, Chaplain, Captain, USAF 
Catholic Chaplain 

BATTLE OF BIEN HOA 
BUNKER HILL-10

 
 

DONALD J. SHEEHAN, 
Catholic Chaplain, Captain, USAF

TET 31 JAN 1968 
BIEN HOA AIR BASE
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